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 Our File No. 20170127 

 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attn:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 Re:  EB-2017-0127/8 – DSM Mid-Term Review  
 
We are counsel for the School Energy Coalition.  SEC has reviewed the letter from Enbridge 
and Union sent yesterday, and has consulted with other interested parties. 
 
SEC supports the proposed change to submissions set out by the utilities.  We are authorized to 
advise the Board that the following intervenors also agree: BOMA, LPMA, FRPO, VECC, CCC, 
OSEA, LIEN, ED, GEC, and APPrO. 
 
All of which is respectfully submitted. 
 
Yours very truly, 
SHEPHERD RUBENSTEIN PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION 
 
 
 
 
Jay Shepherd 
 
cc: Wayne McNally, SEC (email) 
 Interested Parties 
 


